
Human Papillomavirus (HPV) Vaccination Catch-up Programme 

 

To: HKU Students, 

 

The Centre for Health Protection (CHP) of the Department of Health (DH) has launched the one-off Human 

Papillomavirus (HPV) Vaccination Catch-up Programme. The second phase of the Programme targeted University 

Students with the following criteria: 

- female Hong Kong residents; and 

- born between 2004 and 2008; and 

- currently studying in University (HKU); and 

- registered with eHealth  

 

The HPV vaccine for the Programme will be available at University Health Service from 9th July 2025 onwards, while 

stock lasts. 

 

If you would like to register for the vaccination, please contact our reception at 2549 4686. 

 

Points to note: 

- For all vaccine recipients, please bring along all your past vaccination record for checking and recording. 

- For vaccine recipients aged 18 or above, please bring along your HKIC as giving electronic consent to the vaccination. 

- For vaccine recipients under the age of 18, please bring along the completed HPV Vaccination Consent Form (with 

Parents/ Guardian signature) during the day of vaccination, as per requirement of DH. A consent form is required for 

each dose of vaccination. 

 

 

You may refer to the following education & media resources from CHP for more information: 

Programme Pamphlet 

Programme Introduction Video 

Health talk presentation slides 

Frequently Asked Questions 

 

 

If you have any enquiry related to the Programme, please contact the Programme Management and Vaccination Division, 

DH at:  

Tel: 2125 2125 

Email: vacs@dh.gov.hk 

Office Hours: Monday to Friday 09:00-17:30 hours. No service on Saturday, Sunday and Public Holiday. 

https://www.chp.gov.hk/files/pdf/hpvp_a_2.pdf
https://www.chp.gov.hk/files/pdf/hpvcatchup_leaflet.pdf
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ov64-CenwA8&list=PLd1JkKZ3CcY9M-V17U1VuaNvYyoAr8zns
https://www.chp.gov.hk/files/pdf/hpvcatchup_healthtalk_20250319.pdf
https://www.chp.gov.hk/files/pdf/faq_hpvp_catchup.pdf
mailto:vacs@dh.gov.hk


 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

University Health Service 

July, 2025 


